
Israel Institute, an independent, non-advocacy organization dedicated to supporting 
rigorous teaching and research of modern Israel. I am writing to let you know about the 
availability of doctoral and post-doctoral fellowships for talented candidates in the 
Department of History. Doctoral fellowships of up to $10,000 per year are 
available for Ph.D. candidates who have passed their comprehensive exams and are 
researching and writing dissertations on an Israel-focused topic or incorporating Israel 
as a case study. Post-doctoral fellowships of up to $60,000 per year are 
available for promising doctoral candidates who will complete their doctoral degrees 
prior to September 1, 2018, (when the fellowships begin) and plan to maintain Israel as 
their research focus in the future. 

Doctoral Fellowships: https://israelinstitute.org/programs/doctoral-fellowships 

Post-Doctoral Fellowships: https://israelinstitute.org/programs/post-doctoral-
fellowships 

Our next deadline for post-doctoral fellowship applications is January 16, 
2018. Candidates for doctoral fellowships have until March 15, 2018, to apply. This 
academic year, we’re supporting two visiting professors at Columbia. Dr. Rabinowitz 
will teach in the School of International and Public Affairs as well as collaborate with 
The Earth Institute, while Dr. Sommer will teach in the political science department. 
Both Dr. Sommer and I would be happy to take questions if you or prospective 
candidates are interested in learning more about our fellowships. Erika 
Falk, PhD Program Director: 202.289.4519, efalk@israelinstitute.org  
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